
From: james crawford   
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 6:43 AM 
To: Bertoline, Justin <Justin.Bertoline@ventura.org> 
Subject: Pacific Rock Quarry 
 
Good morning Justin, 
 
My name is James D. Crawford Jr. and I live in the Palermo track of Dos Vientos, specifically 127 Via 
Sandra. 
 
I am 100% opposed to any and all proposed expansion of the Pacific Rock Quarry that is directly below 
me. 
 
Conditional use permit 3817-3 
 
Thank you. 
 
James D. Crawford, Jr. 

 
  

 




